
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 Oct 1, 2023 

 
Dr. N. De Silva 
General Manager 
Ceylon Electricity Board 
 
 
Present financial situation of CEB 

Reference is made to your letters (Ref-DGM(CS&RA)/TRF/Trf. 2023) dated Sep 4, 2023 and Sep 26, 2023 on 
the above subject. 

The tariff filing submitted via your aforementioned letter is being analyzed by the Commission. In the process 
the Commission requires following information; 

1. Monthly Income Statements for July, August and September (with line items Sales Revenue, Other 
Income, Generation Cost, Transmission Cost, Distribution Cost, Finance Cost etc.) 

2. Latest SDDP report including monthly dispatch schedule for October, November and December. 
3. Total personnel cost (including all benefits) of CEB for 2022 and estimate for 2023 and their 

percentage of total annual cost of respective year. 

You are required to submit above information to the Commission on or before October 6, 2023. 

 

 
Kanchana Siriwardena, 
Deputy Director General (Industry Services) 
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